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Dr. Patricia Wernet, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
Dr. Griff Powell, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
Board of Education 

Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 

Costco Backpack Donation 

April 12, 2022 

Summary 

Costco would like to donate 364 unused backpacks from their store’s inventory. This backpack 
donation will provide new backpacks to students who may not be able to obtain one on their own 
such as youth in care or students identified as homeless. The District then utilizes Title I funds to 
purchase school supplies to put in the backpacks before distribution. The donation is an 
estimated value of $7,280.  

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 
accepts the donation in the amount of $7,280 at its April 26, 2022 meeting. 
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